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Fourth Quarter 2016 

Dear friends, 

Thank you for your prayers, love, and support. Kim and I are visiting missionaries in Spain 
and France. We are thrilled to see the hand of God in the ministries we visited.  

A World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions missionary, Alejandro Sanchez, invited me to 
speak in Madrid at a men's conference. It was the 25th Annual 24-hour prayer meeting. I 
spoke six times on the subject of being broken about sin. During the hours dedicated to 
prayer, the men earnestly pled with God about the subjects preached. I did not understand 
their words, but, I did understand their passion as they prayed.  

WWNTBM has five other families in this region. Kim and I are visiting the those in the North 
of Spain and Southwest France. We will come home the second week of December. Pray for 
our safety, the meetings with our missionaries, and for Kim and I to be an encouragement to 
those we meet.  

In November, I participated in the annual mission conference at Ambassador Baptist College. 
My coworker, Brother Whetstone preached. The students and guests were blessed. I spoke 
with over a hundred students, many of whom have an interest in missions.  

Without your prayers and financial investment, we could not share the Gospel, encourage 
workers, equip the saints, nor assist churches in the cause of God's mission to redeem the 
Lost. Thank you for helping us fulfill God's calling in our lives.  

In December, the Lord opened a door for me; I am thrilled with its opportunity. A group of 25 
upperclassmen from Ambassador Baptist College asked me to speak to them on the subject of 
making a life-long commitment to the cause of Christ. These 25 students, on their own 
initiative and apart from the college they attend, want to make a written and public 
commitment to the Lord and each other to serve the Lord their whole lives. They see people 
their age who are adrift and ambivalent. They want to be a generation who turns the tide and 
serves the Lord. They will sign a document of commitment after the preaching. Please pray 
for these students.  

There is no greater cause than presenting the Gospel to the souls of men! Thank you for 
considering our work in this great cause worthy of your prayers and financial participation.  

Merry Christmas, 

John and Kim O'Malley 
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